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Friday 17 December 2021 

 

Message from Mrs Board 

 

It has been another term dictated by COVID 

restrictions; luckily our settings have had very 

few cases and we have continued to be able to 

keep our children, families and staff well 

protected from the virus.  This is due to you, our 

families, being extra vigilant regarding illness and 

taking the correct precautions when needs.  

I must extend my thanks to all staff that 

continue to work tirelessly, planning learning 

activities that continue to engage and progress 

learning within our COVID procedure constraints- 

not an easy task! 

As the final touches are being made to our filmed 

Christmas productions, I must thank you for 

providing and making costumes, helping your 

child/ren to learn songs and lines and most of all 

for being incredibly respectful of the decision 

made early on to make this an online performance.  

The children have worked so hard- I hope you 

enjoy them.    

Hopefully, early in the new year, things will have 

progressed to the point where we will be able to 

invite you all in to join your child on their learning 

journey.   

Please continue to stay safe over the festive 

period, enjoy your wonderful children, eat lots of 

mince (or pork) pies and play lots of family games 

together.  We look forward to seeing you all after 

the break in the new year on Wednesday 5th 

January 2022! 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

Mrs Board  

 

 

 

 

 

Tesco Community Grant 
 

Hevingham Under 5’s have been shortlisted for 

a Tesco Community Grant for a New Garden for 

“Our garden often floods and becomes 

inaccessible to our children, we want to create a 

fun and simulating environment for them to love 

and enjoy whatever the weather.” 

 

If you are visiting Tesco Aylsham, please can 

you support the grant with your blue tokens. 

 

Reading 
 

Please can we ask you to make sure that your 

child(ren) brings in their reading record and 

school reading book every day. We encourage 

our children to read at home 3 times a week to a 

member of the household, who can write in their 

record. 

 

Hilltop Residential 

 

Our year 5/6 residential is fast approaching, 

final payment is due by the end of January 

2022. Cheques should be made payable to either 

Hevingham Primary or Marsham Primary School. 

More detailed plans and information will be given 

out nearer the time and we always hold meetings 

for families well in advance of the trip to 

discuss kit, food etc.  

 

Tots 2 Teens Clubs 

 

Please see attached leaflet for all exciting 

events that Tots 2 Teens will be holding over 

the Christmas holidays.  

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 

Thank you to everyone that donated to our 

Christmas Jumper day on Friday 10th December, 

we raised an amazing £18.00.  

 

 
 



Introduction to Helping in Schools 
 

Please see attached information relating to a 

FREE course to help you identify the skills and 

knowledge required to work in a teaching support 

role in primary, secondary and special needs 

schools. 

 

Key Dates 

 

January 

Wed 5th – Back to School  

Tues 11th – Children’s First Aid 

 

February 

Mon 7th – Fri 11th – Book Themed Week 

Tues 8th – Safer Internet Day 

Fri 11th - Break for half term 

Mon 21st – Back to School 

Mon 21st – Wed 23rd YR 5/6 Hilltop residential 

 

 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Isabella 

Singer 

Always being sensible and 

making positive choices 

Eila-Rose 

Trigg 

Working really hard in all 

areas of learning 

Rosabella 

Medler 

For enthusiastic attitude to 

learning 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 


